
 

 

 

 Excalibur Primary School 

21st October 2024          Pre-school Class Newsletter  Term: Autumn 1   Week: eight 

 

This week, we continued with the story of 

‘Each, Peach, Pear, Plum’.  We have looked 

at the story and have spent time talking 

about the different characters.  We linked 

the characters to other stories and 

rhymes, including ‘The Three Bears’, 

‘Rock-a-bye Baby’ and ‘Little Bo Peep’  On 

Thursday and Friday, the Pre-school 

children enjoyed making their own layered 

plum pudding to enjoy.  It was yummy! 

   

We can’t believe how quickly the first half term has flown by!  The Pre-school 

children have done so well to settle into a new setting and begin to form new 

friendships.  We are so looking forward to next half term and will be planning some 

exciting activities to spark their imaginations and promote their love of learning.  

 

Have a brilliant half term holiday and we will see you 

back at Pre-school soon! 

The Pre-school Team 

In PSHE, the children have really enjoyed sharing their well-being box with the 

class.  Remember if you haven’t had chance to make a well-being box, the half term 

holidays might be a good time to complete the activity.   

 

 

 

 

After half term, we will endeavour to change into our full PE kit.  Pre-school 

children (who attend on Wednesdays) will need to bring shorts, a t-shirt and pumps 

or trainers.  At the moment, the children have just been changing into PE shoes for 

PE activities.  Please ask if you have any questions.   

 

Across the school, everyone experienced 

‘Passport to the World’.  The children 

found out about different countries.  

Pre-school joined in by completing 

some of the creative activities back in 

the classroom. 


